
Western District of Missouri U.S. Bankruptcy Court CM/ECF System WILL BE 
UNAVAILABLE during the upgrade to NEXTGEN from 12:00 PM JULY 6 through 8:00 
AM JULY 9 
 
We do not wish to alarm anyone who has a filing deadline during this time.  
Per Local Rule/Administrative Procedure, if the CM/ECF System is unable to 
accept filing continuously or intermittently over the course of any period of 
time greater than one hour after 12:00 noon on that day, filings due that day 
which could not be filed solely because of such technical failure shall be 
due the next business day. Should you have concerns about your ability to 
serve your clients due to this downtime, please contact one of the following 
managers:  
 
Susan Wexter - 816-266-7658 
Cecelia Parle - 816-668-4074 
 
After the upgrade to NextGen, you will access CM/ECF using your upgraded 
PACER account. If you have not upgraded your PACER account, please do so 
prior to July 9 to avoid long wait times should you need assistance.  The 
first time you log in with your individual upgraded PACER account on or after 
July 9, you will need to link your PACER account to your WDMO filing account. 
You will need your current WDMO Bankruptcy filing login and password to do 
this. This is a one-time process. After linking your CM/ECF filing account to 
your PACER account, you will then use your PACER account when filing 
documents with the court. This may be referred to as your Central Sign On 
account.  
 
Easy to follow instructions on linking can be found at our website: 
http://www.mow.uscourts.gov/attorney/nextgen-cmecf under the PACER/Linking 
PACER Account to NextGen tab. 


